
Class of 2024 Academic & Career Planning (ACP) Scholarship

Lincoln High School, in collaboration with Connexus Foundation, is pleased to announce a scholarship
opportunity for the graduating class of 2024!

The Academic & Career Planning (ACP) Scholarship is open to any Lincoln High School senior who actively
participates and completes ACP curriculum throughout their high school career. This scholarship is unique in
that it is offered to any senior regardless of their path after high school.

Any student who may be pursuing full-time employment, enlisting in the military, enrolling in an apprenticeship
or a post-secondary education program is encouraged to apply.

Students must be able to show their active participation in ACP lessons throughout their senior year of high
school. Students must complete all items on the checklist AND the student application requirements to be
considered for the scholarship.

The student application will open on Friday, March 15, 2024. Applications must be completed and submitted no
later than Monday, April 29, 2024, by 3:15 pm.

The scholarship winners will be announced during Lincoln High School’s Scholarship Night on Wednesday,
May 22, 2024.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_SQEFbPxzR78rJgopXSghPEzdA7fXMnJNazR4D0SL7c/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kgFAL0jgN7xFaXH1aXQ2N-os8655HJ-1yt634F2kJBk/edit?usp=sharing

